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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

As part of its ongoing commitment to transparency and accountability in advancing its 
mandate to the Bahamian public and the wider international community, the Central Bank 
of The Bahamas is instituting its STAKEHOLDERS’ SURVEY 2017. The survey is aimed at 
individuals, institutions and Government and non-Government organisations that regularly 
interact with the Central Bank directly or through its various portals. We strongly 
encourage these stakeholders to share with the Bank, through this survey, their experience 
with the institution, ease of doing business and usefulness of its publications, etc. 

 

The Bank intends to maintain the survey as an ongoing enterprise and will make use of the 
findings contained, to continuously improve on the way we interact with our stakeholders. 
The survey will also allow the Bank to assess specific stakeholder’s needs, refine its 
communications’ strategy and review its publications’ and announcements’ policies.  

 The survey can be completed via the link below or directly on the Bank's website.  The 
deadline for submission is 25 August 2017 at 5:00 p.m.  Should you have any questions 
about the survey, please direct them to the External Relations Unit 
(EXR@centralbankbahamas.com).  Thank you for your participation! 

CLICK LINK BELOW: 
HTTPS://SURVEYS.CENTRALBANKBAHAMAS.COM/CHECKBOX/SURVEY.ASPX?S=C1CC588C28ED4CC2BE6F

83B25F30B544&I=6D38CD907F72460E83999F1F4EB9EC93 
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